

EÖTVÖS LORÁND UNIVERSITY

VICE-RECTOR FOR INTERNATIONAL AFFAIRS

04 June 2018, Budapest

Letter of Invitation

To: Mr. ZHENG Guifu Deputy President of Bengbu University Anhui Province P.R. China

Dear Mr. ZHENG,

It is our pleasure to invite you and your delegation to visit Hungary for 5 days between September and October 2018.

During your visit in Budapest, we are glad to introduce Eötvös Loránd University and share our experiences about academic and cultural exchange and communication.

We are also glad to discuss international educational cooperation between our institutions.

Members of the delegation:

Name	D.O.B	Gender	Institution	Title
Zheng Guifu	1962.05.26	Male	Bengbu University	Deputy President
Wang Chuanhu	1962.03.01	Male	Bengbu University, Faculty of Materials and Chemical Engineering	Dean
Zhang Zijun	1964.06.30	Male	Bengbu University, Faculty of Computer Engineering	Deputy Dean
Ma Long	1979.12.07	Male	Bengbu University, Faculty of Food and Biological Engineering	Deputy Dean

All costs including tickets, accommodation, transportation and health assurance are going to be covered by the delegation.

Yours sincerely,

Prof. Dr. Imre Hamar

Vice-Rector for International Affairs